Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

August - October 2015

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh

http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safetyand-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Maclean's magazine (2013)"What does that \$14 shirt really cost?"

http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Update from the International Labor Organization

"160 labour inspectors to receive comprehensive labour inspection training," August 16, 2015:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS_391759/lang--en/index.htm

"Garment worker's rights and voice in Bangladesh given boost" September 26, 2015: <u>http://www.ilo.org/newyork/news/WCMS_408360/lang--en/index.htm</u>

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**:

"Quarterly Aggregate Report on remediation progress at RMG factories covered by the Accord," August 2015:

 $\underline{http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Quarterly-Aggregate-Report-3-August-2015.pdf}$

"Advisory Board Meeting Report, September 6, 2015 meeting, posted October 6, 2015: http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/150906_Advisory-Board-Meeting-Report.pdf

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety:

"Alliance membership elected new Board of Directors and Board of Advisors members," July 22, 2015: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/302-new-alliance-baord-members

<u>http://www.bangladesnworkersafety.org/en/302-new-alliance-baord-members</u>

Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety, "Impact Assessment Report: Basic fire safety training program," University of Texas, School of Public Health, September 1, 2015: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/files/ut/Alliance%20Training%20Impact%20As sessment%20Report.pdf

"Protecting and Empowering Bangladesh's Garment Workers," Second Annual Report, September 2015:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/files/Alliance%20Second%20Annual%20Report ,%20Sept,%202015.pdf

Earlier articles and reports

"Corporate environmental responsibility and accountability: What chance in vulnerable Bangladesh," AR Belal, SM Cooper, and NA Khan, *Critical Perspectives on Accounting*, 2015:

http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S1045235415000167

The American Prospect, "Bringing labor rights back to Bangladesh," Robert J.S. Ross, July 2015:

http://prospect.org/article/bringing-labor-rights-back-bangladesh

Ted Talk – Prof. Robert Ross, Clark University, "Spectacular Disasters: Why CSR is not enough" May 2015: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hl0-STg0xM4

The American Prospect, "Why voluntary standards won't make the global garment industry safer," Robert J.S. Ross, June 8, 2015:

http://prospect.org/article/why-voluntary-standards-wont-make-global-garmentindustry-safer

Roads & Kingdoms website, "Her name was Laboni," portrait of a young woman garment workers killed at Rana Plaza. July 2015: http://roadsandkingdoms.com/2015/her-name-was-laboni/

Berkeley Review of Latin American Studies, "Lessons from Bangladesh," Seth Leibson, Spring (July) 2015:

http://issuu.com/clasberkeley/docs/brlasspring2015-complete/80?e=0

Dhaka Tribune, "BGMEA to Quit Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety," July 12, 2015http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2015/jul/12/bgmea-quit-alliance

Wall Street Journal, "Search for ever cheaper garment factories leads to Africa," July 12, 2015:

http://www.wsj.com/articles/search-for-ever-cheaper-garment-factories-leads-to-africa-1436347982

Huffington Post, "The Myth of the Ethical Shopper," July 17, 2015: http://highline.huffingtonpost.com/articles/en/the-myth-of-the-ethicalshopper/?src=longreads

August - October 2015 articles/reports/books:

UC Berkeley, Center for Occupational & Environmental Health, "Bridges" newsletter, "The Bangladesh Accord Brings Health & Safety to South Asia," summer (August) 2015 (see page 13):

http://coeh.berkeley.edu/bridges/Summer2015/BridgesNewsletterSM15.pdf

New York Times, "The Bizarre Case Against a Rana Plaza Documentary." August 27, 2015:

http://takingnote.blogs.nytimes.com/2015/08/27/the-bizarre-case-against-a-rana-plazadocumentary/?emc=edit tnt 20150827&nlid=63900563&tntemail0=y& r=1

"Evaluation of H&M Compliance with Safety Action Plans for Strategic Suppliers in Bangladesh,: Clean Clothes Campaign, International Labor Rights Forum, Maquila Solidarity Network, and Workers Rights Consortium, September 2015: https://www.cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/hm-bangladesh-september-2015.pdf

"Bangladesh garment industry: Compliant? Yes. Competitive? Not so much." Global Risks Insights, September 1, 2015:

http://globalriskinsights.com/2015/09/bangladesh-garment-industry-compliant-yescompetitive-not-so-much/

"Bangladesh Supreme Court lifts ban on 'Rana Plaza' movie about garment factory disaster," Associated Press, September 7, 2015: <u>http://www.usnews.com/news/entertainment/articles/2015/09/07/bangladesh-court-lifts-ban-on-movie-rana-plaza</u>

"The hidden price of low cost: Subcontracting in Bangladesh's garment industry," V Padmanabhan, D Baumann-Pauly and S Labowitz, Social Science Research Network, September 8, 2015:

http://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/papers.cfm?abstract_id=2659202

"After Rana Plaza: Bring Health and safety to Bangladesh," [interview with Accord Chief Safety Inspector Brad Loewen], *Asia, Fire Safety and Emergency*, September 29, 2015:

http://www.shponline.co.uk/after-rana-plaza-bringing-health-and-safety-to-bangladesh/#

US AID Mobilizes Financing for safety improvements in Bangladesh Ready-Made Garment industry," September 30, 2015: <u>https://www.usaid.gov/bangladesh/press-releases/sep-30-2015-usaid-mobilizes-financing-safety-improvements-bangladesh</u>

"H&M fails to ensure timely workplace safety: Report," Monira Munni, Financial Express (Dhaka), October 3, 2015: http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2015/10/03/110217/print

"Most of H&M's 'best' factories in Bangladesh still don't have working fire exits," Marc Bain, Quartz (India), October 3, 2015:

http://qz.com/516038/report-most-of-hms-best-factories-in-bangladesh-still-dont-have-working-fire-exits/

"Fast Fashion giant needs to move faster for worker safety," Judy Gearhart, Huffington Post, October 6, 2015: http://www.huffingtonpost.com/judy-gearhart/fast-fashion-giant-workersrights b 8247764.html

Compiled by Garrett Brown, October 7, 2015.